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Third Avenue Railroad Closure 
 

Beginning on Tuesday, July 18, contractors for Lake State  
Railway will be closing Third Avenue at the railroad crossing to 
perform maintenance work. 
 
This section of Third Avenue will be closed to all traffic. 
Signage will be present to direct traffic around the work area 
using North Street, Emmett Street and Franklin Street. 
Motorists are asked to seek alternate routes when possible as 
traffic back-ups are likely. 
 
This work is expected to take five (5) days unless weather or 
construction delays occur. 
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